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Shen Yun PeiformingArts Tour 

On behalf of the Government of Ontario, I would like to extend my 
warmest welcome to the Shen Yun Performing Arts 2018 Global 
Tour to Canada, presented by Falun Dafa Association of Canada. 

This tour is a wonderful opportunity to celebrate our nation's 
multiculturalism while showcasing traditional Chinese dance, 
costumes and music. Diversity is our strength and is at the heart of 
who we are. We are thankful for the Chinese community and the 
many contributions you have made, and continue to make, to our 
province's social, cultural and economic prosperity. 

These performances are also an excellent way for people of all ages 
to gather together and see themes of compassion, courage and 
hope illustrated through vibrant artistic expression, and promote 
tolerance and social harmony. 

I would like to thank everyone involved in organizing this tour and all 
of the performers for their hard work and dedication. Please accept 
my very best wishes for a memorable and successful tour. I wish you 
continued success for years to come. 

Laura Albanese 2018 Tour 
Minister 


